
FEBRUARY OPEN DAY!
Join us at our

AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR

AUSTRALIAN SCHOOL OF PERFORMING ARTS

Look no further than the Australian Girls Choir because we encourage, 
challenge and inspire girls as they learn to sing, dance and perform.

Is this your daughter?



An experience that goes far beyond the stage!

Girls blossom as members of the AGC, both on and off the stage. Your 
daughter will develop confidence, public speaking and presentation 
skills, resilience and friendships that will last a lifetime.

Our senior performers have shared the stage with a long list of artists 
including Hugh Jackman, Amy Shark and Christine Anu. You may 
have seen our girls perform at the National Memorial Service for 
Queen Elizabeth II, the AFL Grand Final or on the recently released  
‘I Still Call Australia Home’ campaign for Qantas.

Now accepting enrolments for our rehearsal venues in Glenelg,  
Glen Osmond and NEW venue opening in Walkerville.

Register now at ausgirlschoir.com.au/joinagc or phone 08 8271 1622

AUSTRALIAN SCHOOL OF PERFORMING ARTS

AUSTRALIAN GIRLS CHOIR

JOIN US AT OUR                                OPEN DAYFEBRUARY


